
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CLASS PARTIES 
Four class parties per year are allowed.  While birthday parties for students are enjoyable, it is very 
difficult to celebrate the birthdays of all students.  We encourage parents to have parties for their children 
somewhere other than school.  Occasionally, students want to invite students to non-school sponsored 
parties and wish to hand out their invitations at school.  This process causes a variety of problems.  One 
nice way to honor a child’s birthday at school is to donate a special book to the child’s classroom.  It can 
be read to the entire class and then entered into the classroom reading materials.  Birthdays will be 
announced during the morning announcements and students will receive a birthday book from the school.   
 


